
Motor Vehicle Commission Matters

Results achieved in prior matters are not meant to be a guarantee of success as the facts and legal 
circumstances vary from matter to matter.

The ability to driving a motor vehicle in the State of New Jersey is a privilege many of us take for granted until 
action is taken by the Motor Vehicle Commission which threatens to suspend or revoke that privilege.  
Involvement in a fatal accident, accumulation of points, persistent violators, unresolved surcharges and similar 
causes can result in the deprivation of a driver’s license. The loss of driving privileges may have devastating 
consequences in the form of lost or limited employment opportunities and the inability to attend to personal, 
family, and other responsibilities. 

The attorneys at Wilentz, Goldman & Spitzer, P.A. have successfully countered or limited proposed license 
suspensions. We are experienced and knowledgeable in the law concerning Motor Vehicle Commission 
actions involving licensure, surcharges, points and driver programs. All too often, individuals facing these 
consequences fail to take action when retaining an attorney familiar with this area of law may be able to avoid 
the suspension.

You can request a case consultation by calling our offices directly, or by completing our contact form below.

To speak with an attorney about your legal options, please call:  732-855-6100.
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